
 
 

 
Notice of application for the Review of a Premises Licence under 

Section 51 of the Licensing Act 2003 
 
Notice is hereby given that Westmorland & Furness Council have received 
an application for the review of a premises licence from Home Office 
Immigration Enforcement in respect of a premises known as  
 
Starbay, 283 Rawlinson Street, Barrow-in-Furness, Cumbria, LA14 1DH 
 

 The grounds for the review of the premises licence under the 
licensing objective of The Prevention of Crime and Disorder. 

 
We have grounds to believe the license holder has failed to meet the 

licensing objectives of prevention of crime and disorder, as illegal working 
has been identified at this premises.  

 
Any representations regarding the above mentioned application must be 
received in writing by Licensing Team, Westmorland & Furness Council, 
Barrow Town Hall, Duke Street, LA14 2LD or e-mail 
commercial@westmorlandandfurness.gov.uk no later than 28 May 25 
stating the grounds for the representation. 
 
The register and the record of this application may be inspected at the 
Westmorland & Furness Council office at the address given above between 
10:00 – 16:00 Monday to Friday or on the council’s website 
www.westmorlandandfurness.gov.uk.   
 
It is an offence knowingly or recklessly to make a false statement in 
connection with an application. A person is liable to an unlimited fine on 
conviction should such a false statement be made. 

Licensing Team, Westmorland & Furness Council 
Barrow Town Hall, Duke Street, LA14 2LD 

Tel: 0300 373 3300   Email: commercial@westmorlandandfurness.gov.uk 


